

 $\stackrel{\wedge}{\Longrightarrow}$

 $\stackrel{\wedge}{\Rightarrow}$

 $\stackrel{\wedge}{\Rightarrow}$

 $\stackrel{\wedge}{\Longrightarrow}$ $\stackrel{\wedge}{\boxtimes}$

☆

Remember to check out our website:

www.corrie.tameside.sch.uk

To see this newsletter in colour on our website

admin@corrie.tameside.sch.uk

0161-336-2242 Tel:

The Golden Rules

We are kind and gentle

We are prepared for the school day

We work hard

 $\stackrel{\wedge}{\square}$

We look after property

We listen to people



Whole School attendance target for this year is 97%

Dates for your diary

Monday 2nd May- School Closed for Bank Holiday

Friday 5th May- 2R Assembly

Friday 5th May-Parent Coffee Morning

Monday 8th May- KS2 SATS Week

Monday 15th May- KS1 SATS Begin

Monday 15th May- Maths Workshop- Year 2- Year 6 Parents

Friday 19th May- Excellent Citizen Assembly

Friday 26th May- Class Photographs

Friday 26th May- School Closes for Half Term



This years attendance so far is94.6%



Did you know we are registered with The Giving Machine? You can raise money for the PTA while doing your everyday shopping. Go to the giving machine.co.uk to register, choose Corrie Nursery and Primary School as your cause and then visit the retailer via the giving machine website and shop as usual. So far, Corrie Primary School & Nursery has raised £336! There's still plenty of time to raise even more.

********************** Year 1 News

The children in Year 1 will be making treasure chests. Please bring in empty shoe boxes for Year 1. We have started our pirate topic and have been looking at more amazing homework! Thank you for this brilliant work. Please remember PE kits are needed in school on Tuesday and Wednesday and please remember to learn your spellings at home inside your little books.





Mathematics Workshop

Come and watch your child in the classroom learning all about Fractions.

Fractions are a difficult concept to understand so come along and explore different ways to help your child understand them.

Monday 15th May from 9am.



Message from the Head

Welcome back after the Easter holidays, I hope you all had a restful time and were able to enjoy some quality time with your children. The next half term is very busy for our year 6 and year 2 children as they have their SATs tests. I know that all the children have worked really hard both in school and in booster classes and I am confident they will all do their best on the days that they have their different tests.

We have lots of exciting trips coming up including residential trips which I know the children will really enjoy, many thanks to the staff who are giving up their weekends to take the children. I hope to see many of you at assemblies and coffee mornings over the coming weeks.

Mrs Cartledge